Presentation Secondary School Listowel 
Board of Management Online Meeting 
Tuesday 3rd November 2020

BOM Agreed Report 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Board discussed the COVID -19 Response Plan for the safe and sustainable reopening of Post Primary schools. The Principal updated the Board on recent developments 
· The Principal updated the Board on all Teaching and Learning issues in October
· The Principal informed the meeting that the Presentation Secondary School Listowel Junior Cycle Certificates were presented to the Junior Cycle Class of 2020
· The Chairperson updated the Board on the new building development.
· The Board reviewed the school finances. The school accounts for 2019-2020 will be presented to the Board by the School Accountant at the December meeting
· The Board thanked the Captain of Ballybunion Golf Club, Sean Healy, for the very generous donation of €5,000 to the school resulting from the Captain’s Charity Day. The school received €4,000 in 2019-2020 from Patrick O’Sullivan’s Captain’s Charity Day in 2019
· The next meeting of the Board will take place on Tuesday 8th December.














